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Seneca city administrator resigns

(KMZA)--Seneca City Administrator Tammi Haverkamp has resigned.

The Seneca City Council, during their regular meeting last week, voted 6-1 to
accept Haverkamp's letter of resignation. Council member Alice Lackey cast the
lone dissenting vote.

Haverkamp said she was voluntarily resigning from the position, effective April
21.

She has served two stints as city administrator. Her current stint began in April
2021. Haverkamp previously served as city administrator from March 2008
through early 2013.

Haverkamp offered the following comments: ""The mayor, council, and city
employees made much progress together during my time serving the City. The
community is fortunate to have a solid group of individuals working to preserve the
quality of life we enjoy in Seneca, and it was an honor for me to work with these
people. I will continue to offer whatever support I am able during this time of
transition."

In other business, the Council approved the purchase of a new vehicle for the
Police Department. The Council voted to accept the low bid submitted by
Nemaha Valley Motors for a 2023 Dodge Durango in the total amount of $44,440
after accessories. The bid includes the trade-in of a 2013 Dodge Ram. The bid was
among two received.

In addition, the Council voted to award Hammes Trucking the bid for the
hauling of materials in 2023. The company will charge $6 per ton to haul
materials from Dubois, Nebraska and $20 a ton from New Market, Missouri to
Seneca. It was among two bids received.
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